RESOLUTION NO.

A Resolution to Discontinue Recycling Bins on City Owned Property
WHEREAS, City has allowed County recycling bins on city owned property; and

WHEREAS, these recycling bins are no longer needed as the City offers curbside
recycling for all residents; and

WHEREAS, this practice is no longer viable due to the amount of city resources required
for clean-up of the area; and

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the City Council of Oelwein, lowa that recycling
bins be longer be located on city owned property.

Passed and Approved this day of August, 2020.

Brett DeVore, Mayor

It was moved by and seconded by that the
Attest: Resolution as read be adopted, and upon roll call there were:
AYES NAYS  ABSENT ABSTAIN
M Weber
Stewart
Cantrell

Dylan Mulfinger, City Administrator Seeders
Fisk

Recorded , 2020.

City Administrator



